
From: Sarah Khouri <KhouriS@sctax.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/27/2014 10:25:43 AM
Subject: RE: Dunn and Bradstreet

Katherine,

It is actually the Dept of Consumer Affairs that is inquiring about doing a press release... I will have them forward 
whatever it is that they want to release for your review.

Thanks,

Sarah Khouri
SC Department of Revenue
(803) 898-5177
khouris@sctax.org

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2014 4:44 PM 
To: Sarah Khouri
Subject: RE: Dunn and Bradstreet

DOR can issue a press release. Please let us review it before it goes out. 
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Sarah Khouri [mailto:KhouriS@sctax.org]
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2014 3:19 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Dunn and Bradstreet

Katherine,

Did you ever decide whether or not you thought it was necessary or ok for some press release regarding the new 
Dunn and Bradstreet extended deadline to enroll. The Department of Consumer Affairs has asked me about doing 
some press release regarding the extension and I wasn't sure what to tell Martha Phillips.

Thanks,

Sarah Khouri
SC Department of Revenue
(803) 898-5177
khouris@sctax.org
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